
OSSSA
Intro to Refereeing

If you are passionate about football then refereeing offers 
a different challenge and gives you the best seat in the 
house. It’s also a great way to keep fit, utilise and develop 
your people skills and the possibility of pursuing a 
footballing path that allows for an individual training 
schedule.

In partnership with OSSSA, Football South are offering a 
bespoke programme for students within Dunedin to 
support the Schools Competition programme.

To get you started we invite you to attend an “Introduction 
to Refereeing”  workshop which will give you practical on-
field guidance and insight into officiating within Football.

To attend you must Register prior to the session by 
following the link: 

https://forms.gle/1NX3gAVZ1eGH3pQn7

START - 3.30pm on Thursday 16th May 
VENUE - Dunedin Turf, Dunedin

For more information or email Lindsey@Footballsouth.co.nz phone 0223727703

To register 
online please 

follow the link:
https://forms.gle/1N

X3gAVZ1eGH3pQn7


